NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR
Academic Section

Acad-62/13 21 July 2017

NOTICE

This is for information of all the B.Tech. students that as decided by the SENATE of the Institute, the special
examinations scheduled from July 24, 2017 is the last examinations of this kind going to be held. The
Institute shall not arrange any more special/summer/winter term examinations in future.

Dean (A:cademic)

Copy forwarded to:
1. PA to Director for kind information of the Director
2. All Deans
3. All Head of the Departments
4. Libranan
5. All Notice Boards
6. STO, with a request to upload the same in the website



